BPW Meeting December 1, 2010:

Review of Projects by Engineering Environmental Staff for Impacts to Water Resources

5.

18.

19.

Williamson & Ingersoll Street Reconstruetion

This project will disturb over one acre of land, which will require a WRAPP from
the Department of Natural Resources and an Erosion Control/Stormwater
Management Permit from City Engineering. (Jim Wolfe, City Engineering)

University/Paunack/Forest Resurfacing

This project will disturb over one acre of land, which will require a WRAPP from
the Department of Natural Resources and an Erosion Control/Stormwater
Management Permit from City Engineering. (Glen Yoerger, City Engineering)

University/Highland/Van Hise/Walnut Reconstruction

This project will disturb over one acre of land, which will require a WRAPP from
the Department of Natural Resources and an Erosion Control/Stormwater
Management Permit from City Engineering. (Glen Yoerger, City Engineering)

Junction Rd Relief Storm Sewer

This project will disturb over 4,000 square feet, but less than one acre, which will
require an Erosion Control/Stormwater Management Permit from City
Engineering only. (Max Conway, City Engineering)

Tenney Park Pavillion

This project will disturb over 10,000 square feet (but less than one acre) on the
bank of a navigable waterway, which will require an Individual Chapter 30 permit
for grading by the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources and an Erosion
Control/Stormwater Management Permit from City Engineering. (Tom Maglio,
City Parks)
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